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Comments: Dear Supervisor Jewett,

Thank you for all your hard work for the people and forests of North Georgia. | have a home and property in the
area where the Foothills Landscape Project is being considered. We cherish the natural area and are alarmed
that the proposal will not allow any public comment of the actual work that will be done by closing off the NEPA
process before the specific plan is known. Since the Forest Service does not plan to include the public in site-
specific decisions before implementing, | would like the Forest Service to specifically identify and explicitly
prohibiting cutting, herbicide application, and road work close to trails in the Foothills Landscape. My family and
my neighbors and community ask that you please listen to public input, take impacts to user experiences much
more seriously, and protect the beauty of this national forest. Clean air an water are vital to the forest, please
don't make new roads, harvest tress or use pesticides in our roadless areas.

Thank you for your consideration of my concerns.



